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Everyone is Valued, Everyone is Motivated, Everyone Achieves 

Class Email Addresses 

Teaching staff are happy to discuss questions you may 

have or exchange information with you.  

Please use their class email address to make contact: 

3EE@st-margarets.staffs.sch.uk 

3JB@st-margarets.staffs.sch.uk 

4JA@st-margarets.staffs.sch.uk 

4KB@st-margarets.staffs.sch.uk 

5MH@st-margarets.staffs.sch.uk 

5RT@st-margarets.staffs.sch.uk 

6NW@st-margarets.staffs.sch.uk 

6RW@st-margarets.staffs.sch.uk 

Sad Farewells 

We will be saying, “So long, farewell…” to Mrs Sherriff in the office on Friday 

28th January. She will be greatly missed by the children, providing first aid, 

TLC and a friendly smile to many over the last few years. 

Our school Bursar, Mrs Elliott, will also be leaving during March as she says, 

“Auf wiedersehen, goodbye!” She has provided excellent support to our 

school during recent years and is looking forward to ‘retiring’ early! 

We wish them both well in their new endeavours. 

 
 

Welcome to our new Bursar, Mrs Sellman, who will join us next month. We 
also look forward to appointing a new office administrator next week. 

Inset Days 2021-22 
 

 Friday 18th February 

 Monday 6th June 

 Thursday 21st July 

Spring Newsletter 

PTFA - New Parents 

Our small but committed PTFA are looking 

for new volunteers/members.  

 

They help raise funds for the children and 

support events such as discos and bingo.  

 

Please let us know if you are interested 

via office@st-margarets.staffs.sch.uk 

Diary Dates for Spring Term 

Friday 18th February   Staff INSET Day 

Mon 21st - Fri 25th February  Half Term 

Fri 11th  - Fri 22nd April   Easter Holidays 

Holiday Requests 

The government provide clear, consistent guidance to Headteachers that children should attend 

school every day and therefore we cannot authorise holiday requests. I am sure you appreciate 

this and that we are obliged to send out an official, standard letter in response to parental      

requests. Thank you for your understanding. 

Mr Hugill 


